
 

From: Scott Kreiter
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2007 10:41 AM
To: Andy Lampe; Bill Fraser; Bill Towey; Bob Clubb; Bob Fateley; Brad Hawkins; Brenda Crowell; Chris 

Parsons; David Turner (david.turner@ferc.gov); Dennis Beich; Diane Priebe; Gail Howe; George Brady; 
Gordon Brett; Jean Hardie; Jim Eychaner; Jim Harris; John Devine; Lee Webster; Mary Hunt; Mary Mayo; 
Mike McKee; Mike Nickerson; Mike Palmer; Murray McCory; Neal Hedges; Patricia Leppert; Robert Easton 
(Robert.Easton@ferc.gov); Sally Sovey; Scott Kreiter; Shane Bickford; Susan Rosebrough; Tony Eldred

Subject: Wells Relicensing: Scoping Document

Recreation RWG, 
  
The Scoping Document for Wells relicensing was issued by FERC on January 30.  For your information, we have posted 
the Notice of Availability for Environmental Analysis and Scoping Document 1 on the Wells relicensing website at the 
following location. 
  
http://relicensing.douglaspud.org/documents/ferc_relicensing_documents/ferc_scoping_documents.asp 
  
Please contact me if you have questions. 
  
-Scott 
Scott Kreiter 
509-881-2327 
  
  
  


